
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Thursday 21st October 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, what a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy!  

 

Happy Half Term! 

 

We can’t believe a whole half term has passed already! Well done to each and every child for their  

achievements over the past seven weeks. It has been wonderful seeing you all flourish. Thank you to the staff 

for their continued hard work and to the parents / carers for their continued support. Below is just some of this 

half term’s learning highlights… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From everyone at St Uny CE Academy, we hope you have a wonderful half 

term!  

 

Keep up to date with everything taking place in school by visiting our  

website or Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy  

 

Mr Hoskins 

Head of School.  

 

 

This week’s  

winning  

House is... 

https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 

Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 

(friendship, forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Empathy and Listening’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Respect’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Respect’ in Collective Worship and each 
week in classes.  

Tehidy 95% 

Kynance 97.4% 

Poldark 94.5% 

Zennor 90.2% 

Godrevy 95.4% 

Mousehole 91.6% 

Morvah 100% 

Gwithian 93.3% 

Whole School 94.6% 

Attendance—our target for 

overall  

attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

 

If you have any safeguarding  

concerns,  please contact Mr 

Hoskins, Head of School. 

 

 

 

 

Wrap Around Care bookings 
Please use these links to book any Wrap 

Around Care for next half term. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/xdQkfJfaXz 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/Yyys023Jrm 

 

Please note that a non-attendance fee 

will be charged if you no longer need 

the booking but do not inform us. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  2021– 2022 

 

Friday 22nd October 

Inset day 

w/c 25th October 

Half term 

Tuesday 9th November 

Kynance Class to Helston Museum of 

Cornish Life 

Thursday 2nd December 

Y5 and Y6 to Cindarella Pantomime 

Friday 3rd December 

Y4 Winter Sleepover 

Friday 17th December 

Break up for Christmas Holidays 
 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST 

REMINDER DATE 

Sign up for extra 

curricular after 

school clubs are 

now active on 

the Arbor App 

Now until 12pm 

1st November 

Year 4 to pay for 

Winter Sleepover 

residential 

By Friday 29th 

October 

Kynance class: 

pay for Helston 

Museum trip 

By Friday 5th 

November 

Operation  

Christmas Child—

Shoe box appeal 

Drop into school 

15th-22nd  

November 

Any third party activity undertaken based upon information 

displayed on this newsletter is strictly at your own personal 

risk.  St Uny Academy is not liable for any losses, injury and/or 

damages incurred as a result of such third party activity. 

Blackbird Pie—what’s on for  

families, Autumn 2021 edition:  

https://www.blackbirdpie.co.uk/  

https://www.stuny.org.uk/web/safeguarding/357388
https://forms.office.com/r/xdQkfJfaXz
https://forms.office.com/r/Yyys023Jrm
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.mlsend.com%2Flink%2Fc%2FYT0xODAwNzg3OTQ0MjM2MTI3NDExJmM9eTRsNiZlPTYyOTEzNTMwJmI9NzYzODU4NTQxJmQ9ejRzMmE3cw%3D%3D.IghvFXNbMxEb3Cly8Y0Lz7_B3OGOczJvHcw0MGqsMHw&data=04%7C01%7Chello%40stuny.o


Poppies are on sale in the school 

office now  


